





# 2 September 2004

# To: Director of Human Resources

Each Health Board

- Each Voluntary Hospital

- Each Mental Handicap Agency

- Each Specialist Agency

## Health Service Employers Agency

63-64 Adelaide Road Dublin 2

Tel: 01 662 6966 Fax: 01 662 6977 email: info@hsea.ie

### RE: Incremental Credit - Temporary Nurses

#### Dear Colleague

I refer to the incremental credit agreement for nurses concluded on 18<sup>th</sup> June 1999. This agreement allowed access to the long service increment with effect from 2004 for nurses who had three years service on the maximum of their scale.

It is now necessary to amend the incremental credit agreement for nurses to conform with the Protection of Employees (Fixed-Term Work Act) 2003.

Please be advised that access to the long service increment will be permitted for nurses who had three years service on the maximum of their scale on the 14<sup>th</sup> July 2003 or on a date thereafter.

Enquiries in relation to this matter may be directed to the undersigned.

Yours sincerely

Brendan Mulligan

Assistant Chief Executive - Industrial Relati

Cc Ms. Simonetta Ryan – DOHC Ms. Sheila Treacy - IBEC Copy to ADVISORY Copy to ADVISORY Crewlan 16009 3M219